Top End Health Service

Level 1 Royal Darwin Hospital 1 Rocklands Drive, Tiwi NT 0810

> Postal address GPO Box 41326 Casuarina NT0811

E RDHEXECOperations.DoH@nt.gov.au

T0889228451

File reference EDOC2020/141236

NMS Outreach Class - Henbury Nightcliff Middle School Nightcliff Road Nightcliff NT 0810

Dear Students

Re: Thank You Card

On behalf of all the staff at Royal Darwin and Palmerston Hospitals, I would like to thank you for your lovely card. The staff at Royal Darwin Hospital appreciate your kind thoughts and words.

Everyone is very impressed to hear that you are all practicing social distancing and washing your hands on a regular basis. Keep up your good work and continue keeping our community safe.

Attached is a photograph of some of our dedicated staff with your card.

Thank you for your thoughts.

Kind regards

an home

Allison Grierson Executive Director Royal Darwin and Palmerston Hospitals Top End Health Service

24 April 2020

